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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861 
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest  |  Wifi Password: brittfree82 
Senior Pastor —Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com— 641-860-9932 

Youth Director —Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com— 605-376-4806 

Worship Director —Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com— 951-317-9200 

Office Staff —Katrina Peterson & Myla Brown—brittfreechurch@gmail.com— 641-843-3861 

Custodian —Tom Kardoes— 515-320-3349 

 
 

PRAYER NEEDS 

  

REMINDERS  

 
TODAY  11-19  Child Dedications 
   Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:30 a.m. 
   Sunday School —9:00 a.m.  
   Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
   Choir Rehearsal—Noon-1:15 p.m. 
   Nursing Home Service—3:00 p.m. 
 
 

TUESDAY  11-21 
  Community Prayer—Noon 
  Final Grief Share—6:30-8:00 p.m. 
 

WEDNESDAY 11-22 
   No AWANA 
   No Truth Seekers 
   No Youth Group 
 

Please pray for:  
•Spiritual revival in our churches and nation 
•Missionaries/Ministries with special focus on  Tim & Nicole Fox—JAARS through Wycliffe 
•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  
•Les & Ellen Beery 
•Michael & Shelby, Judah and Delta Foose as they transition to Britt 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

  Doug Kneisel              Ramona Carlson               Bertie Nedved   Denny Uker 
  Vicki Braadland         Rita Fox                                  Doug Jenson                       
  Amy Chase    RuBee Schroeder              Harmony Nichols  

 
 

 
 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
           Weekly Budget:  $11,400                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $9,226.64 

GIVING  

OPPORTUNITIES 
   
    
 
   

THURSDAY  11-23 
   Thanksgiving Day—Office Closed 
 
SUNDAY 11-26 
   Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:30 a.m. 
   Sunday School —9:00 a.m.  
   Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
   Choir Rehearsal—Noon-1:15 p.m. 
    
   
 
 
 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY SUPPER—NOVEMBER 22, 5:00-7:00 P.M.  
Our goals for this ministry are to reach out and demonstrate the love,  
compassion and generosity of Jesus Christ to our neighbors as we serve 
and build relationships with them. To help, please look for the sign-up 
sheet in the foyer.  

NURSING HOME SERVICE—The monthly worship service at Westview 
Care Center will be today at 3:00 p.m. 

A WAY TO HELP MEMBERS OF OUR COMMUNITY 
The Community Compassionate Concern Committee (CCC), which is made up 
of members of local churches, will once again be giving out gift certificates  
to the Britt Food Center to families in the Britt area that can use some help 
during the holiday season. The angel tree tags will be at the banks in Britt 
and Kanawha November 20th. (The tags are for toys and clothing for area 
children).  If you would like to donate to this concern, please make a check 
out to CCC and give to Lori Ostercamp or Becky Nielsen.  

THANK YOU CHURCH FAMILY for remembering me on my special day. 
The outpouring of love through flowers, cards, well wishes and the special 
birthday serenade has been quite overwhelming. I love and appreciate each 
one of you.     - Leta Cutshall 

CHRISTMAS OPEN HOUSE  
You’re invited to Pastor Steve & Carol’s home (810 3rd Ave. SW, Britt) for a 
Christmas Open House on December 17th. Come & go from 3:00-5:00 p.m. 

WELCOME THE FOOSES 
In the month of November we will be collecting some items to welcome 
Michael & Shelby Foose and their family when they arrive. There is a list of 
suggested items on the table in the foyer. We will not be accepting any 
food items due to storage and dietary concerns. We will also be accepting 
monetary donations to put towards any of these items. Please bring any 
items to the church and put any gift cards or cash in one of the offering 
boxes in an envelope marked “Fooses”. Let’s welcome them in a big way!  
Contact one of us with any questions. 
Rachel Johnson, Janice Bertilson, Tonya Anderson or Becky Nielsen.  


